
LEGAL NOTICE 
New Mexico Independent Living Council 

 
April 17, 2023 

 
 

Revision of SILC bylaws: 
 
In accordance with our current bylaws, this is to provide 30-day writen no�ce that the Statewide 
Independent Living Council (SILC), plans to act on an agenda item to revise its bylaws during the next 
regular quarterly mee�ng of the SILC, scheduled for Wednesday, May 17, 2023, via Zoom or a similar 
video conference pla�orm. A dra� of the revised bylaws will be distributed by May 3, two weeks prior to 
the mee�ng. 
 
 Coby L. Livingstone, Chair 
 New Mexico Statewide Independent Living Council 
 505-259-3672 
 


